
                                                       

 

 
                      

 

 

 
Spring Parents Evening                                                                                               
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
You and your child are invited to parents evening taking place on Wednesday 7th February 3.50-
7pm and Thursday 8th February 3.50-6.30pm.  The parent consultation is an opportunity for you 
to be informed about your child’s progress and to share targets that have been set for your child.  
Your appointment will be for ten minutes.  If you require longer than ten minutes, this can be 
arranged at another convenient time. 
 
Your child’s books will be available before the meeting.  If you have any worries or concerns, 
please discuss them straight away; don’t leave them until the end.  If there is anything your 
teacher should know e.g. medical history, home circumstances, please bring the teacher up to 
date. 
 
Making an online appointment 
 
You will need to log in to your child’s Droxford Junior School online account.  All log in details 
have been sent out, however if you require another copy please email the school office 
adminoffice@droxford.hants.sch.uk    
 
Parents Evening booking will be open by the end of the day on Tuesday 23rd January and will 
close on Tuesday 6th February at 5pm.   If you do not have access to the internet you will be able 
to book through the school office. 
 
The log in page and information can be found on the Parents Evening page of our website where 
there is a quick reference guide and information on how to link siblings 
http://droxfordjunior.co.uk/parents/parents-evening/ 
 
Thank you 
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